



Victoria Charity Centre 11 Belgrave Road London SW1V 1RB t: 020 7436 7940 e: info@sands.org.uk www.sands.org.uk

23<sup>rd</sup> May 2018

I am writing to thank employees of Fortress Security Alarms Ltd for raising £200 for Sands from dress down Fridays.

Your donation will enable us to continue to carry out our crucial work which is focused in the following three areas; providing bereavement support to families, training health professionals to improve bereavement care in hospitals and communities and promoting and funding medical research to reduce the number of babies dying.

The death of a baby can affect anyone from any background and every 90 minutes a family experiences this devastating tragedy. That means everyday 15 babies die before, during or soon after birth in the UK. Sands' vision is for a world where fewer babies die and when a baby does dies anyone affected by the death receives the best care and support for as long as they need.

We rely on the incredible generosity of our supporters like yourselves to enable us to help anyone who is affected by the death of a baby. June is Sands Awareness Month. This year's campaign is 15 babies a day: finding the words. If you would be interested in finding out more about 15 babies a day: finding the words or how you can support then please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you for your support.